
Next steps

Caboolture-Bribie Island Road to Steve Irwin Way (Exit 163), highway upgrade works looking north (August 2021).
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Unlock economic growth

Build flood resilience

Improve safety

Overseen by the BHTAC, this 15-year Vision and Action Plans for 
the Bruce Highway was developed by TMR, in consultation with 
key stakeholders and customers.

It is important the Queensland Government works closely with 
the Australian Government to agree funding arrangements to 
enable the planning and delivery of priority projects identified 
in the Action Plans.

Each year, TMR releases the Queensland Transport and Roads 
Investment Program (QTRIP) which outlines current and planned 
investment in road and transport infrastructure for delivery over 
the following four-year period. The projects outlined in this 15-
year Vision and Action Plans for the Bruce Highway will inform 
future investment decisions, with funding to be confirmed in 
annual QTRIP publications. This transparency of future works 
will give the community and industry increased certainty about 
Bruce Highway upgrades and timeframes.

As part of this 15-year Vision and Action Plans for the Bruce 
Highway, the BHTAC recommends periodic reviews of the Action 
Plans by TMR at every five-year tranche. This will ensure the 
objectives, costs, scope, assumptions and growth predictions 
remain relevant.

Charnwood WCLT, looking south (February 2022).
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WCLT Benearby to Calliope
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